
From: Information Management Team <Susan.Sales@huttcity.govt.nz>

To: fyi-request-22107-2826f97f@requests.fyi.org.nz <fyi-request-22107-
2826f97f@requests.fyi.org.nz>

Subject: Official Information request - Biodiversity Wananga
Date: 31.03.2023 02:06:07 (+02:00)

Kai ora Craig

Thank you for your information request of 14 March 2023, in which you asked for a list of attendees 
at the wānanga that discussed the indigenous biodiversity strategy, prior to the public meetings at 
Pelorus Trust Sports House.

Contributors from the following organisations and groups were invited to the wānanga, to provide 
initial scope and guidance:

In addition, an email was sent on 14 February 2023 to Significant Natural Areas (SNA) community 
contacts.  This invited their involvement on behalf of landowners, either by attending one of the 
four community sessions or by organising a separate session for this group. 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602.

Please note that this letter may be published on the Council’s website.

Ngā mihi

Susan Sales
Ringa Āwhina Tāhūhū ki Te Koromatua | Senior Advisor
Te Kaunihera o Te Awa Kairangi | Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand 
Paetukutuku: www.huttcity.govt.nz

-----Original Message----- 
From: Craig Innes <fyi-request-22107-2826f97f@requests.fyi.org.nz> 
Sent: Tuesday, 14 March 2023 8:41 pm 
To: Information Management Team <informationmanagementteam@huttcity.govt.nz> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Official Information request - Biodiversity Wananga 



Tena koe, 

This is a request for information under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987. 

Please provide the list of all parties invited to a wananga on the issue of the indigenous biodiversity 
strategy that preceded, and was referred to, in the four public meetings held at the Pelorus Trust Sports 
House between 13 February and 14 March 2023.  

Naku noa, na, 

Craig Innes 

------------------------------------------------------------------- 

This is an Official Information request made via the FYI website. 

Please use this email address for all replies to this request: 
fyi-request-22107-2826f97f@requests.fyi.org.nz

Is informationmanagementteam@huttcity.govt.nz the wrong address for Official Information requests to 
Hutt City Council? If so, please contact us using this form: 
https: //fyi. org. nz/change_request/new?body=hutt_city_council

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our privacy and 
copyright policies: 
https://fyi.org.nz/help/officers

If you find this service useful as an Official Information officer, please ask your web manager to link to us 
from your organisation's OIA or LGOIMA page. 

------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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